
 

 

 
NZX Release 

 

 

Heartland Releases 2017 Annual Report 

 

27 September 2017 
 

Heartland Bank Limited (Heartland) (NZX: HBL) is pleased to release its Annual Report for the 
year ended 30 June 2017.  The Annual Report is comprised of the Annual Review 2017 and the 
Financial Report 2017, both of which are attached to this announcement. 

Heartland's Annual Report will also be available on its shareholder centre website, 
shareholders.heartland.co.nz. 

The following attached documents will be sent to Heartland shareholders (as applicable):  

 Annual Report and cover letter; and 

 Section 209C notice. 

- Ends - 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Rochelle Moloney 
Head of Corporate Communications 
Heartland Bank Limited      
DDI 09 927 9287 
 
     

 

  

shareholders.heartland.co.nz

